
***NOTICE DoD PRODUCT SUBSCRIBER*** 
 
 
NGA has discovered print errors on three hardcopy IFR Enroute charts effective 6 December 18 
(cycle 1813), including ENAME H-11 (Front) and H-12 (Back), L-17 (Front) and L-18 (Back), and L-19 
(Front) and L-20 (Back).  Replacement charts will be delivered automatically to DLA subscribers and 
they will also be available in softcopy via the FLIP DVD (NSN 7644015335389; NRN 
PLANXCDDVDFLIP) or they can be downloaded from the NGA NIPRNET website 
(https://aerodata.nga.mil/AeroDownload).  The original three charts should be destroyed upon 
receipt of the replacement charts." 
 
If you have any questions or concerns about these replacement charts please contact the 
Aeronautical Help Desk at 1-877-817-9134 
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